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Notice of after-hours works – 14 May 
Works continue on the Northern Territory Art Gallery with construction company Sitzler Pty Ltd due to 
carry out another after-hours concrete pour. 

The next large concrete pour is scheduled to occur on 14 May 2025 from 4:30am, weather permitting. The 
pour may be delayed in the event of inclement weather. 

There are a number of large concrete pours that need to occur outside of the standard hours of work. 

The contractor will provide notice of these pours and will endeavour to reduce dust and noise impacts to 
stakeholders during these times. 

Access and parking conditions 

Current traffic access and 
parking conditions remain 
in place, including the 
closure of the driveway 
access to the Supreme 
Court, Parliament House 
and Old Town Hall Ruins 
off Smith Street.  

Access is available to the 
Supreme Court for 
deliveries/short term only 
parking via Bennett Street. 
Please exercise caution 
while driving and walking in 
the area during this busy 
period.  

Contact 

For more information, go to https://infrastructure.nt.gov.au/project/civic-and-state-square-precinct 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the Department of Logistics and Infrastructure 
Project Director, Peter Wastle on phone 0436 644 131 or email CivicandStateSquare.Projects@nt.gov.au 
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